
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

FRANE Sells out their 2015 Ryan Marrocco Memorial Golf 

Tournament / Association recognizes longtime event volunteer, 

Advantage’s Yaro Suchy  

 
 

FRANE welcomed the trade to their sold out, Annual FRANE/Ryan Marrocco Memorial Golf 

Tournament, held at Pinehills Golf Club in Plymouth, MA.  This event was a huge success and 

welcomed golfers representing the entire industry.  A special thank you to our participants and 

sponsors of this year’s event.  With the continued support from the trade, this event continues to 

be a sold out event!  This year, FRANE and the family of Ryan Marrocco will award between 15-

20 scholarships.  To date, we have awarded over $600,000 in scholarships to deserving students 

from our member companies.   

 

As part of the event festivities, the group recognized Mr. Yaro Suchy from Advantage 

Sales &  Marketing.  Yaro has been instrumental in insuring the success of our Annual 

FRANE/Ryan Marrocco Memorial Golf Tournament.  Almost single handedly taking 

care of the attendee bags, Yaro’s dedication, commitment and contribution of his time 

and efforts, continue to make it a First Class Event,  that continues to sell out year after 

year.  A special shout out to all of this year’s volunteers, you are the reason this event is 

so successful! 
 

We appreciate the continued support of the trade…Mark your calendar for next year’s 

event…Tuesday, May 24, 2016 at Pinehills Golf Club in Plymouth, MA! 
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Yaro Suchy shown here with FRANE Golf Chairman, Bill Lyons.  


